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LIGHT & WATER BY—= W5926 Lmu.)ln Blvd., P.O. Box 767, Cedarburg, Wisconsin 53012-0767
UTILITY Phone (262) 375-7650, Fax (262) 375-7655, E-Mail: dlythjohan@wppisys.org

August 2, 2006

Ms. Victoria Stovall

Environmental Associate

DNR Southeast Region

2300 N Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. Drive
Milwaukee, WI 53212-0436

RE: Reported Contamination at Cedarburg Light & Water site, W61 N617 Mequon Avenue

Dear Ms. Stovall:

Per our telephone conversation on 8/2/2006 Cedarburg Light & Water is still in the process of engaging an
environmental consultant to review our file, and pursue further actions. We have had great difficulty in
getting in contact with the firm Environmental Consulting and Management (Mr. Gary Graham) who has
been the consultant of record on this project.

If I am unable to get in contact with Gary by Friday August 4™, I will then pursue another qualified
consultant, and expect that we will have someone secured by August 11™. If for some unforeseen reason
this cannot be accomplished in the time frame discussed, I will contact you.

Respectfully,

~ Cedarburg Light & Water Utility

N\ L

Dale A Lythjohan
General Manager

A proud owner of WPPI



